
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Denver Health Medical Plan, Inc. 
938 Bannock Street 
Denver, CO 80204 

Dear Provider, 

As a credentialed provider with the Denver Health Medical Plan, Inc. (DHMP) network, you are required to 
review the following materials available on our website 
(https://www.denverhealthmedicalplan.org/providers) upon joining the network, and at least annually 
thereafter: 

• Practitioner Rights 
• Member Rights and Responsibilities 
• Affirmative Statement About Incentives 
• Utilization Management Criteria 
• Pharmaceutical Management Procedures by Plan 
• Formulary Updates by Plan 
• Provider Newsletters 
• Provider Manual 

 

If you need any of the aforementioned materials mailed to you, or if you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact Provider Credentialing at DHMPCredentialing@dhha.org. 

 
Thank you,  

Reina Sbarbaro-Gordon, MHA, CPCS 
Provider Credentialing Manager 
Denver Health Medical Plan, Inc. 
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